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CITY AND COUNTY OF HONOLULU

Rep. Marcus R. Oshiro, Chair,
Rep. Marilyn B. Lee, Vice Chair,

and Members of Committee on
Finance

House of Representatives
The Twenty-Sixth State Legislature
State Capitol
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Chair Oshiro, Vice Chair Lee and Members:

Subject: FIN Committee - February 27, 2012 at 11:30a.m. HST
House Bill No. 2265 Relating to the State Procurement Code

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on H.B. 2265. The City & County of
Honolulu supports H.B. 2265 which makes permanent Act 175, Sessions Laws of
Hawaii 2009, amendments to the State of Hawaii Procurement Code.

The City & County of Honolulu supports both H.B. 2265 and H.B. 2178 which
increase the limits on procurements qualifying for certain small purchase procedures to
$100,000 for goods or services and $250,000 for construction.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on H.B. 2265.


